

6th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re-scheduled training day

I hope that you and your families are all well as we move towards the next phase of social easing on the 17th May as part of the National Covid recovery plan.

You will recall that during the National lockdown period we took the decision to postpone the training day scheduled for Friday 12th February. **This day has now been re-scheduled for Tuesday 25th May.** Etone College will be closed to all pupils on that day.

In addition, and in line with guidance, <u>Etone College will also be closed to pupils</u> <u>on Monday 7th June</u> in order that staff can process and prepare centre assessed grades for Year 11, 12 and 13 pupils by the required Government deadline. Please note, however, that whilst school will be closed to pupils, work will be set on this day via pupil email accounts and subject specific programmes such as Seneca Learning, Dr Frost etc.

All pupils have been issued with passwords and log in details to enable them to access remote learning. Reminders will be issued to pupils via lessons and assemblies. Please check that you and your child are fully aware of all log in details in advance of this date. If you or your child requires password support to access the school system, please email IT@etonecollege.co.uk. If they require support with subject specific log in details, please email House Office and/or ask your child to speak with their teacher.

Thank you, in advance, for all of your continued support and co-operation.

Yours faithfully

Mr I Smith Headteacher





